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Welcome Back…

…And a Happy New Year to you all! I hope everyone had an enjoyable Christmas with family and friends. The start of our term has been a positive one thanks to the enthusiasm and energy of your children.

2016 was an incredible year for everyone involved in the life of our school and we look forward to the challenges, opportunities and successes of 2017!
Christmas Festivities

Somewhat belated I know, but I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff and children for their hard work with ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ and the Christmas Concert. I hope you enjoyed them as much as we did. Also a big thank you to Tydd St Giles Golf and Country Club for our beautiful Christmas tree…the hall seems empty/ huge without it!
PTA thanks

Having amazed once again with their money raising abilities (a total of just over £1700 was raised with their programme of Christmas activities), our PTA paid for all children to go to the Pantomime, have an ice-cream in the interval, have a free Christmas dinner and receive a selection box! 
Many thanks to them all for their hard work and to all of you for supporting them. 
If you would like to become more involved/ volunteer to help with events do join us at our next meeting, details will follow.
PE sessions
Obviously it continues to get colder at this time of year but some PE sessions will be outdoor due to the nature of the activity. With this in mind 
I would ask that you provide your child/ren with additional layers. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that, for your child’s own safety, earrings are not worn for PE. It is probably easiest for them to be left at home on PE days.
Parents In Class Sessions Parents/Grandparents are invited into school on a weekly basis to work alongside their child in class on their Numeracy targets. Please come along and join us from Monday 23rd (the day for your child will be sent out in a separate letter later this week.) I would urge you to come along as it really does help avoid confusion in the way calculations are taught in school. 

Clubs

Clubs will begin again on the week commencing 16th January. Details of times/dates will be sent out shortly. 
All completed forms should be returned as soon as possible please to help with organisation. Thank you. 
WINTER WEATHER

The current weather patterns continue to baffle nature and indeed us but should we experience snow then school closure will be:

· given out on the local radio stations: Heart 102.7 and Lincs FM 102.2

· put on the school website- www.tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk.

· or alternatively you can contact school direct 01945 420269 (the phone will be manned from 7:30 onwards)
A decision to close the school will normally have been made by 7:30 a.m (unless heavy showers occur after)
Starting School

We have been asked by the Local Authority to include a reminder in our newsletter that parents with another child due to start school in September 2017 need to complete their application form and submit it before the closing date on January 15th -thank you!

Dates:
10th Feb

End of Term 3
20th Feb

Term 4 begins

31st March
End of Term 4
18th April

Term 5 begins

26th May

End of Term 5
5th June

Term 6 begins

19th July

End of School Year
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